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To: FDOT-DDE DPME
cc: Jim Mills/CO/FDOT@FDOT, Frank T Sullivan/CO/FDOT@FDOT, 

Kenneth E Weldon/CO/FDOT@FDOT, Rick Renna/CO/FDOT@FDOT
Subject: New Interim Indexes - 0546 Intersection Sight Distance and 0600 

Business Entrances

We have recently posted two new Interim Indexes on the Roadway Design Office Web Site.  

Interim Index 0546 Sight Distance At Intersections: Revised: 04-28-03 - Replaces Index No. 
546. This Interim incorporates new Intersection Sight Distance (ISD) criteria based on the 
2001 AASHTO Greenbook.  This new ISD criteria will be included in the 2004 Design 
Standards booklet, which will be implemented beginning with the July 2004 letting.  Until that 
time, use of Interim Index No. 0546 may be used at the District’s discretion.  If used to 
establish ISD requirements on a project, this interim typically does not need to be inserted 
into contract plans; however, this interim may be inserted into contract plans when the user 
deems its inclusion necessary. 

Interim Index 0600 General Information For Traffic Control Through Work Zones, Revised: 
04-28-03 –  This Interim covers placement of business entrance signs and channelizing 
devices at business entrances.  This index will be included in the 2004 Design Standards 
booklet, which will be implemented beginning with the July 2004 letting.  Until that time, 
Districts should include this Interim on all applicable projects to the extent practical without 
impact to production schedules or budgets.

The Roadway Design Office Web Site is: http://www11.myflorida.com/rddesign/default.htm

Please advise appropriate staff and consultants. 

Thanks to Jim Mills and his staff for developing these interims and posting them. 

Brian A. Blanchard, P.E.
Florida Department of Transportation
State Roadway Design Engineer
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